
Welcome To Fifth Grade!  
       

 Dear New Fifth Grade Parents and Students,  

 

We hope you are as excited as we are to start a new school year!  

 

  Supplies requested for this year: 

● #2 Pencils (at least 1 box)  
● A pack of Dry erase markers and eraser (or a new sock!) 

● Scissors 
● Earbuds/headphones to be used with the Chromebook 

● Computer Mouse (optional) 

● Erasers (Eraser caps are great!)  
● 2 colored pens (PLEASE NO BLACK INK)  
● Pack of  highlighters  
● Colored Pencils or Crayons  
● 3 sheet protectors (Spanish) 
● Pack of Glue Sticks  
● Post-It Notes (3x3 please!) 

● 1 SOFT Pencil Case WITH RINGS 

● 3- 1" Binders, different colors  (1 for Math, 1 for Literacy, 1 for HAB) 

● 2 packages of 5 dividers with plastic tabs for subject binders  
● 2 Marble Composition Books for (2 Language Arts Literacy/Writing)  
● 5 Pocket Folders (1 for Science, 1 Social Studies, 1 for music (black). 1 for 

Library (orange), and 1 for Spanish (Mrs. Morales has your folder from last 
year if you would like to reuse it!)  

● 3 Single subject Spiral Notebooks for Math (2) and Science 

 
**Class Donations: hand sanitizer, surface wipes, cap erasers, glue sticks 

 
** Please keep in mind that paper, pencils, erasers, pens, glue sticks, Post-it Notes, 
and highlighters will need to be replenished throughout the year. 

**Please no book bags on wheels; heavy textbooks are not sent home.  

Thank you! Have a safe, restful, and enjoyable summer! 

 

See you in September,  

The Fifth Grade Teachers 


